
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karaoke Club sends cheer to neighbors in care centers and hospitals. 

Members of the Karaoke Club of SCW are meeting on Mondays in November to write holiday greetings 

to residents in local hospitals and care centers.  Anyone who wishes to help may bring cards to Karaoke 

practice sessions on Mondays at 5:00 p.m. in the Yoga studio at Beardsley Rec Center. 

At the first session of the holiday card brigade, 190 cards were written with cheerful greetings by 

Karaoke Club of SCW members (clockwise) Sandy Bassett, Lori Laurent, Mary White, Cindy Rickel, Pat 

Bostrom, Karen Devers and Julie Szafraniec.  Not pictured are Lydia Boyer and Joyce Bowlby who 

dropped off donated cards.  While the elves wrote the cards, they were entertained by members of the 

club who came to practice.  Practice sessions continue Monday nights at Beardsley from 5:00 to 7:00 

when members can access the club’s data base more than 260,000 titles, or bring personal discs. 

The Karaoke Club meets regularly on Thursday evenings at the R.H. Johnson Social Hall.  Doors open at 

5:00 p.m. and singing begins at 6:00 p.m.  Members and invited guests are welcome to listen for free.  

There is a nominal nightly fee to sing.  The club provides cups and ice. 


